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Senator Bailey, Representative Perry and members of the Legislative Health Care, 
Insurance and Financial Services Committee, I am Paul J Miner, I live in Nobleboro, 
Maine and I am here to testify strongly against LD 227, An Act Regarding Health 
Care in the State. 
It is just not necessary.  Also we don't need more of this! the people of Maine need 
less of this.  The bill doesn't change anything.  
Please vote against it. 


